State of Alabama

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

State Office Building
Montgomery, Alabama 36130

IRA L. MYERS, M.D.
STATE HEALTH OFFICER July 16, 1982

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-259/
260/296 and 50-348

Dear Mr. DeYoung:
Thank you for your response to my request for an interpretation
of the exercise requirements. Your response is greatly appreciated and

will be of benefit in planning future activities.

Sincerely,
P

Ira L. Myers, .
State Health Officer
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cc: Mr. H. G. Parris
Tennessee Valley Authority

Mr. R. P. McDonald
Alabama Power Company
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